
 
You Said, We Listened, We Did 

 
Several local residents from Sunderland Road, Perry Vale have 
reported a suspected brothel in their road giving them cause for 
concern with the related anti-social behavior (ASB). Forest Hill SNT 
have assisted their colleagues from Perry Vale in tackling this issue 
over the last month and have stopped the immediate ASB and are now 
working with the Local Authority and other agencies to tackle the 
longer term associated issues. 
 
Complaints of delivery bikes from a fast-food outlet in London Road  
driving recklessly across pavements have been reported by members 
of the public to the SNT. We’ve identified the offenders and issued an 
’Acceptable Behaviour Contract’ with the company tying them into 
prosecution should their employees breach the conditions.     

Good News Story 
 
One evening just after Christmas officers attended an incident where 
local residents had reported suspects trying to force entry to block of 
flats. As they arrived a number of youths attempted to run away but 
were pursued, stopped and subsequently searched.  
 
Two of those stopped were dealt with for possession of drugs and 
another was arrested for having a large kitchen knife concealed in his 
clothing. 
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Crime prevention advice 
 

Most vehicle crime is opportunistic and therefore preventable. By 
following some straightforward advice, and working together, we can 
ensure that this type of crime keeps falling. Criminals steal number 
plates to try and help them avoid being caught committing crimes and 
to try and sell stolen vehicles to get legitimate ones. 

 

 
Number plates can be secured by screws, which can be purchased 
from Halfords. These screws, known as ‘Clutch Head Screws’ hold the 
number plates on and do not allow thieves to get the number plates off 
without them breaking. This in itself is a deterrent. 
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